
We are looking forward to having your children in the fall. Third grade is a
year full of lots of learning. This year, we will be switching classrooms to
maximize student learning! Mrs. Mendolera will teach Language Arts and Social
Studies and Mrs. Selby will be teaching Math and Science! 

In preparation for third grade, we hope you will have your children read a
lot over the sum�er. Fifteen minutes a day can maintain fluency and a love
for reading. It is also imperative that your child knows their addition and
subtraction facts because we will begin with multiplication facts in September!

To make things easier on families, I have created an Amazon list for supplies
for the year. This method is preferred and if you choose to use this list, you
will have all items sent directly to me. I will label everything for your child
and have it ready for the first day of school. Please make sure you put your
child’s name on the gift receipt. You need one of each item. Please scan the
QR code to access this list.
You could also do a combination of supplies using the amazon list and
purchasing items on your own. If you choose to purchase items on your own,
please see the attached list for supplies - please know that if you purchase
things that are not listed, we will likely not use them. I will be providing
notebooks, take home folders, and other materials we will be needing
throughout the year.
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Yours in Learning, 

Dear Grownups of incoming 3rd Graders,Dear Grownups of incoming 3rd Graders,

If you have any questions,
please don’t hesitate to reach
out to me through e-mail at
cmendolera@deerfield.k12.nj.us or
jselby@deerfield.k12.nj.us



3rd Grade School Supply List:3rd Grade School Supply List:
Scan the QR code to be taken directly to the Amazon list. Supplies will be mailed to Mrs. Mendolera and will be
labeled and ready for the first day of school.
If you’d rather purchase items on your own and bring them in on the first day - here is a list of what we will need.
You could also purchase some items on the list, and others at the a store of your choice if you choose. Please note,
other items not listed will not be used.

Students will need 2 sharpies to start the year. Students will need felt tip pens for various classroom activities. At
minimum, students will need black, blue, red, and green.

We use highlighters quite a bit. If you do not want to purchase this
specific one, please have 5 different color highlighters. This one is just
a bit easier to keep track of.

Students need headphones every day. Ear buds are easier to move from classroom
to classroom. You can purchase these here, or at another store. If your child would
prefer headphones, you can send them in, but ear buds are preferred. 

We will be using these for all subjects to help keep students organized.
You will need purple, green, yellow, red, and blue. If you purchase
them separately, please make sure they are the paper folders without
anything in the middle so that I can bind them together.

The pouches will be used for many different things - one to keep books, one
for supplies to go back and forth between classes, one for pencils, one for
flash cards, and one that will go home each night. 

We will be studying morphology all year long and students will need
these specific colors for the program we use. 

We use POST it notes for everything! You will need 4 packs of post it notes.

These are the best crayons since they don't break easily. But, if you do
not want to purchase these, please send in a pack of 24 CRAYOLA
crayons. 

We go through so many pencils. These will be labeled with your child's
number on them to last the majority of the year!  You will need 30 pencils. 

We will use this a lot with our individual whiteboards. I will provide
erasers.  Please send in 4 Fine Tip dry erase markers. 


